
 

 
 

Minutes: Area A Parks Commission meeting, Thurs. Oct. 13, 2016 

The meeting came to order at 7:00 PM 

Regrets: David Keir, Bonnie Mills, Deryk Norton 

Guest Ryan Dias, Operations Superintendent for CVRD reviewed: 

 The draft 2017 Community Parks and Trails Budget 

 5 year plans in Area A Parks – see handout 

 Trails and roadside pathways discussion 

 The report on the children’s parks programs which will be sent out 

when we receive it in digital form from Kerry Park. 

Director’s report: Kerry Davis 

 There will be a public Hearing on the Stonebridge Project on Nov 1 at 

Kerry Park. 

 South Cowichan Parks meeting discussions: 

o Bright Angel Park - work continues. 

 There is now potable water. 

 The suspension bridge will require an engineering 
assessment. 

o The Mill Bay Historic Church will require a little more work before 

the tenants can move in. 

o The parking lot repairs at Hecate Park (Cowichan Bay Boat 

Launch) are ongoing. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM 
 


